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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 8:45 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL18-003

Please post this additional comment from Amber Christenson under Comments and Responses 
for Dakota Range, EL18-003. 
 
-Patty 
 
  

From: Amber Christenson 
Sent: Monday, 18 June 2018 08:22:36 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC 
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL18-003 

In the matter of Dakota Range, Docket EL18-003… 
  
I listened to Dakota Range say they did not have a manual and that it would not be printed until November. I say that is 
not truthful 
  
On May 14th, at the Grant County Planning and Zoning meeting in Milbank, SD, we had a public input hearing. At that 
hearing, Vince Meyer, a Grant county resident, asked Mark Mauersberger if we were getting used turbines, because he 
had heard they already had them. Mark Mauersberger replied, no they are not used, we have them from another project. 
  
Who would spend hundreds of thousands of dollars, if not millions, on turbines that have no manual? No one. Their story 
about not having the manual is fiction.  
  
There may very well be a manual coming out in November. My guess, a ‘revised’ manual, if anything. 
  
And that ‘letter’ they produced from Vestas? You have to have reservations on that. That looks like 3 day old fish smells. 
  
Amber Christenson 
Strandburg, SD 


